
 

 

TOWN OF CALEDON 

NOTICE OF STUDY COMMENCEMENT 

Municipal Class Environmental Assessment for Tamarack Subdivision 

Drainage Issues 

 

THE STUDY: 
The Town of Caledon has initiated a Schedule ‘B’ 
Municipal Class Environmental Assessment Study to 
identify solutions to address drainage issues in the 
Tamarack Estates subdivision. 

The Tamarack Estates subdivision is located at the 
headwaters of the Humber River watershed. The 
Study is being undertaken to investigate feasible 
alternative solutions to address the current drainage 
issues. Field investigations will be required to 
adequately evaluate the alternative solutions. 
Permission to enter agreements with landowners in 
the Tamarack Subdivision will be requested to 
complete the field investigations. 

MUNICIPAL CLASS EA PROCESS: 

The project is being completed as a Schedule “C” 
project in accordance with the Municipal Class 
Environmental Assessment (October 2000, amended 
in 2007, 2011 & 2015). As such, extensive public and 
technical agency consultation will play a key role in 
developing the study recommendations.  

WANT TO GET INVOLVED: 
Public Participation will form an integral part of the Schedule ‘B’ Class EA Study to ensure that the 
ongoing concerns of the public and affected groups within the study area are identified, documented and 
assessed. A public information centre (PIC) will be held and advertised in advance to enable the public to 
meet the project team, and to provide feedback to better address the needs and opportunities of the study 
corridor. The PIC is anticipated to be held in Fall 2019.  Further Notice will be provided prior to the PIC. 
 
If you would like more information prior to the first public information centre, or to be included on the 
mailing list for this project, please contact one of the following members of the Project Team:  
 
 
 
Cassie Schembri 
Senior Project Manager, Stormwater 
Town of Caledon 
6311 Old Church Road Caledon, ON  L7C 1J6 
Tel: 905-584-2272 x 4258 
Fax: 905-584-4325 
E-mail: cassie.schembri@caledon.ca 

Janusz Czuj 
Consultant Project Manager 
GHD 
651 Colby Drive Waterloo, ON  N2V 1C2 
Tel: 519-340-4269 
Fax: 519-884-0525 
E-mail: Janusz.Czuj@ghd.com 

 
 
 

All personal information included in a submission – such as name, address, telephone number and property location – is 
collected, maintained and disclosed by the Ministry of the Environment, Conservation and Parks for the purpose of 
transparency and consultation. The information is collected under the authority of the Environmental Assessment Act or is 
collected and maintained for the purpose of creating a record that is available to the general public as described in s.37 of the 
Freedom of Information and Protection of Privacy Act (FIPPA). Personal information you submit will become part of a public 
record that is available to the general public unless you request that your personal information remain confidential. For more 
information, please contact the Ministry of the Environment, Conservation and Parks’ Freedom of Information and Privacy 
Coordinator at (416) 327-1434. 
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